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Welcome To Our Newsletter

Hello and welcome to our October 2023 newsletter! 

It's that time of the year when the weather starts to become chilly and the nights get
longer, but we have lots planned to keep everyone busy and active. 

We're thrilled to share all the latest news and updates from our home with you.

If you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates just
let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Sign-Up Form 

Best wishes,

Heather Lundie
Home Manager

Upcoming Event

Halloween is just around the corner and we are eagerly preparing for it. Our
upcoming party is the perfect opportunity for us to get into the spooky spirit and have
some fun. We have been busy making decorations for Halloween alongside our
more regular Arts & Crafts Sessions.

Community Links

We were delighted to be invited by 'A Little Cup of Kindness' to their club at The
Ashgill Recreation Centre - ARC. We had a wonderful time playing Bingo, relishing a
yummy fish supper, enjoying the entertainment and dancing to our heart's content.
 

Relatives Corner

We have scheduled two upcoming Relative's Meetings:
 
Wednesday 25/10/23 at 18.30pm
Wednesday 24/1/24 at 15.30pm

We always strive to deliver the highest standard of care for your loved ones and
receiving your comments helps us to maintain this goal.
 

Local Support Group

Care Home Relatives Group is for those who currently have a relative or loved one
in a care home. The meetings are an opportunity to meet with Carers Link staff and
the East Dunbartonshire Council Care Home Support Team to share experiences
and examples of good practice.
 
Care Home Relatives Group
Chaired by Carers Link and the Care Home Support Team
Our last meeting was held on Monday 2nd of October at Woodhill Evangelical
Church in Bishopbriggs.
 

Staff News

We are thrilled to welcome Alex Cunningham as our new Unit Manager for the Skye
Unit. 

Alex has been a qualified RMN since 2006 and has 17 years of experience caring
for the elderly. He also has six years of Charge Nurse experience, experience with
Rota, Staff Management, Audits, and has worked closely with NMC guidelines and
Health and Social Care Standards. We are excited to have Alex on board with us.

Our Facebook Page

Our Westerton Care Home Facebook Page is a great place to view photos and
updates throughout the month. Make sure to 'Like' our page!
 

Westerton Facebook Page
 

Review Us

All feedback is very much appreciated and we would be very grateful if you could
spare a few minutes to write a review for us:

Carehome.co.uk Review

Google Review
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